
[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]o

Notice Posted:  June 12, 2018

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

The Grand Isle Port Commission 

Regular Monthly Meeting

 June 13, 2018,
is cancelled due to 
lack of quorum.
A notice will be posted 

when rescheduled.
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance, please contact Wayne Keller at 985-787-2229, describing the assistance that is necessary. 
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